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I N TO  K I N D E R G A R T E N

•  P L E A S A N T  V I E W  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L' S  •

Any kindergarten students that will be starting school in
August of 2025 are welcome to attend.

Students will come to school from 10:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m.
and shadow a current kindergarten student.

Students will eat lunch with their kindergarten buddy.

If your child will need a school lunch, 
the cost is $2.75. 

Please RSVP by April 23, 2025.

RSVP To:  

EMAIL:  mcarver@cortez.k12.co.us
Phone:  970 562-4286

• AND •

April 30, 2025 from 10:30-12:00
at Pleasant View Charter School


